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Interim report January-June 1999
Invitation to teleconference with Diligentia

We are pleased to invite you to participate in a teleconference for investors, analysts and
the media on:

Wednesday, 18 August, 1999, at 14:00 UK time, 15:00 Swedish time
(please dial at least 5 minutes before the conference starts. If you wish to ask
questions after the presentation, please use a direct line with touchtone device)

Mr Mats Cederholm, Managing Director and CEO of Diligentia AB, will presenting
the 1999 six months report.
Other participants from Diligentia:
Sven Blomdahl, Head of Group Finance
Jan-Erik Sundquist, Head of Group Accounting, Business and Financial Control
Göran O. Westerberg, Head of Group Communications and Investor Relations
Clas Hjorth, Group Controller.

There will be opportunity to ask questions to the Diligentia representatives directly after
the presentation.

If you wish to participate, please dial on +44 (0)181 781 05 98.

The over-head slides in connection with the presentation will be available on Diligentias’
web-site ”www.diligentia.se” from 13:30 UK time, 14:30 Swedish time.

Should you be unable to attend, there will be a possibility to listen to a replay of the
conference at telephone number +44 (0)181 288 44 59, access code 696 662. The
replay service will be available during 24 hours after the conference.

Göran O. Westerberg

Head of Group Communications and Investor Relations.
telephone: +46-8-5875 81 20, +46-70-426 81 20
E-mail: goran.westerberg@diligentia.se
www.diligentia.se


